
 

Narrandera Golf Club 

   Summer Teams 2021-22 

Week 12 & 13 
With had 91 players take to the course for week 12, and 92 players take to the course for 
week 13, with 104 & 101 rounds being played respectively. 
 
Please remember to take a sand bucket with you on your round and fill any divots that you 
create in your play. Also, if you know how to, please also repair pitch marks on the green, if 
you are unsure of how to make these repairs, there are several members who can assist. 
 
Top 5 team scores for round 12 were: The Unknowns on 116 nett; Sheds N Homes on 118 
nett; Narrandera Auto Wreckers on 119 nett; Mostly Family on 121 nett; & Murrumbidgee 
Mud Crabs on 122 nett. 
 
Top 5 team scores for round 13 were: Sheds N Homes on 114 nett; Bidgee Burglars on 115 
nett; Happy Gilmours on 116 nett; King Stitched on 118 nett; The Woollie Ones & Flower 
Power on 119 nett. 
 
Best Individual scores for week 12 were Gary Shanely on 26 nett; Brett Rankin & Jack Rilen on 
27 nett; Shannon Jess & Mick Quince on 28 nett. Balls went to 29 on a count back, these are 
listed in the Pro Shop so do not forget to ask and collect your prize. 
 
Best Individual scores for week 13 were Cameron Stanley on 25 nett; Mick Rava & Karen Eurell 
on 26 nett; Linda McGilvray on 27 nett; with a further 6 players on 28 nett. Balls went to 29 
on a count back, these are listed in the Pro Shop so do not forget to ask and collect your prize. 
 
Kurrajong Eurell’s Yamaha Crushers did not play Rounds 12 & 13. 
 
Week 12 saw 6 birdies, and week 13 saw 10 birdies. 
 
The Narrandera Rodeo is now at the Golf Club on Friday evenings selling their meat raffle 
tickets, so why not pop out for a meal, grab yourself some tickets & see if you can take home 
a meat tray, watch the kids run around while you relax and enjoy and unwind for the 
weekend. 
 
Many thanks to the sponsors for this year, please invest in their future as they invest in ours. 

I hope that everyone has had a happy Christmas, please also have a happy & safe New Year 
& see you all again on the greens in 2022. 

See you on the green 

The Summer Teams Committee 


